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LETTER DATED 19 DECEMBER 1979 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF KUUVAIT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF
THE SECURITY CCUNCIL

I have the honour to request that the Security Council extend an invitation
Yo the representative of the Palestine Liberation Organization to participate in
the Security Council's consideration of the item "The situation in the Middle East",
in accordance with the Couneil's psnt practice.

(Signed) Abdalls Yaccoub BISHARA
Permanent Representative of
Kuwait to the United Nations
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